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20 January 2021 

 

Media Statement 

 

JUDICIAL SERVICE COMMISSION 

 

Media statement on list of candidates circulated on social media 

 

The Judicial Service Commission (JSC) has received inquiries from the media regarding 

a list of candidates that has been circulating on various social media platforms.  We wish 

to alert the media and the public that the said list was not circulated by the JSC. 

 

The Screening Committee of the JSC tasked with compiling a shortlist of candidates to 

be interviewed by the JSC will have its meeting at the end of the January 2021.  It is 

only after this meeting that a shortlist will be published.  Shortlisted candidates would be 

interviewed at the JSC sitting scheduled to take place on 12 to 23 April 2021. 

 

Ends. 

 

Issued by the Judicial Service Commission 

Enquiries: Mr C P Fourie 082 881 1737  

 
 


